

May 13, 2021




     Offices of Planning & Environmental Services

May 12th, 2021
Re:
May 19th Planning Board Meeting
The Planning Board meeting scheduled for May 19th, 2021 is hereby cancelled.
The next scheduled meeting will be held on June 2nd, 2021 at 6:00 PM in Council Chambers.
If you have any questions, please call the Planning Office at (716) 286-4470.
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